


Minutes from ASP leadership meeting 

Date: 3 December, 2019

Present: UM, UiT, AU, AWI

Absent:  UL, UiT, GINR, KU


Follow up of annual ASP meeting In Reykjavik 2019. 

Action Plans - To be followed up 

Follow up of annual ASP meeting In Reykjavik 2019.

Action Plans - To be followed up:

1. Workshop Baffin Bay – Early Spring – (Dorthe)

2. Workshop on plankton-community monitoring workshop in Nuuk – early spring 
(Uwe) 

3. Workshop Polar dream – summer 2020 Tromsø (Asgeir)

4. Workshop on Upernavik glacier-ocean initiative – autumn 2020 (Christine)

5. Data guidelines – summer 2020 (Claus)

6. CIOOS – Canadian integrated ocean observing system (Phill)

7. Communication resume monthly meetings (Bondo)

8. Laboratory – establish new Lab team (Marcos)

9. NTNU to become an associate member of ASP

10. Follow up on KU as ASP member (Søren)


Status 

1. Dorthe is working on a date and place for this meeting. Will have this ready at the 
next monthly ASP meeting (Dorthe). Søren connects with Dorthe next week to 
follow up.


2. Uwe is in contact with Thoms Juul Pedersen from GINR on this workshop. Uwe 
secured funds for travel. He will send round a doodle for identifying when the 
meeting should be. Cannot make the February deadline.


3. We aim for a date (will be June 2020) and place for this meeting at the next ASP 
meeting (Søren).


4. We aim for a date and place for this meeting at the next ASP meeting (Chistine).

5. Claus suggest that we setup a calibration facility to calibrate instruments together. 

Will save money and make sure we all measure the same - Claus still work on this 
(Claus).


6. Phill has worked with this and will present at our next meeting. (Phill)

7. Communication resume monthly meetings- We start a communication project 

looking back on Greenland science activities during the last 25 years - Perhaps this 
new activity can be used to reboot ASP communication again (Bondo)




8. Laboratory new team - has started to reach out (Marcos).

9. NTNU (Asgeir et al) have asked to join the ASP as associate member and there was 

a positive attitude to this. UiT, AU & UL already work closely together. We will 
discuss this within the groups and make a decision at the next meeting. We need 
all participating institutions and the leadership to be present to make this decision.


10. Also need to follow up on the official signing between ASP and KU (Søren)


Next meeting

7 January 2020


Notes - Søren



